
Notice 

This is hereby notified that the campus of Sarsuna Law College will remain closed from 

17th October, 2020 to 31st October, 2020 for Durga Puja festival and Lakshmi Puja. The 

campus will re-open from 3rd November, 2020. No online classes shall be conducted during 

the aforementioned period. The online classes of 3rd and 5th Semester will also resume 

from 3rd November, 2020.  

 

Dr. Atasi Roy Khaskel 

Principal 

Sarsuna Law College 


